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NOTICE OF CHANGE IN NAME OF THE COMPANY 

In compliance with Regulation 46 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015, this is to inform all stakeholders, investors and the general public that Bulls Eye 
Knowledge System Private Limited has changed its name to Bulls Eye Knowledge System 
Limited, effective September 25, 2024. 

This name change has been implemented following the successful conversion of the Company from 
a Private Limited to a Public Limited entity. Consequently, the word "Private" has been removed 
from the Company's name, reflecting its new corporate structure and status as a public company. 

Key Details of the Change: 

 Old Name: Bulls Eye Knowledge System Private Limited 
 New Name: Bulls Eye Knowledge System Limited 
 Date of Change: September 25, 2024 
 Company Identification Number (CIN): U80903CH2013PLC034370 

The conversion and the resultant change in name do not impact the operational activities, business 
model or the legal standing of the Company in any way. All the existing contracts, agreements and 
arrangements with the Company will remain valid and in full force under the new name. 

The Company's Registered Office and contact details will remain the same, and the name change 
will be reflected in all relevant legal documents, official communications, and records. 

The conversion of the Company to a Public Limited entity signifies the Company's continued growth 
and its enhanced ability to access capital markets, while further complying with applicable laws and 
regulations. 

For any queries or further details, stakeholders and the public are invited to refer to the Investor 
Relations section on the Company's official website or contact the Company’s authorized 
representative. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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